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FOGS are super excited to give you, your family and friends the opportunity to A PN 67"
purchase tickets for our annual fireworks display, which will be held at Grange ,'o(__ — -\

Infants School on Tuesday 2" November 2021.

Gates will open at 6pm and the display will be held at approximately 7:30pm.
It's sure to be a spectacular evening, managed by an award winning display company.

On the night we will be selling tasty hot food supplied by Wood Street Foodhall, including hot
dogs, burgers and a few surprises. We will also be selling cold refreshments, sweets and
glow items which will be available from 6pm.

This year’s special guests include Optimus Prime and Bumblebee from Transformers for you
all to meet and take selfies. It will be Totally Crazy experience.

Everyone is welcome and there is no limit on the number of tickets you can purchase. Tickets
are £4 each in advance or £4.50 on the night. Under 1s are free so will not need a ticket but
will be handed an access band on the night for capacity purposes.

We now have a new online payment system through which we will be selling tickets. Tickets
are subject to availability so please do book early! To book your tickets please follow the link
below:

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools

1. Please register by clicking the register button in the top right hand corner.

2. Once registered please click “view information” in green print or click on the event in
the ‘What’s On’ section.

3. Scroll down and select your amount of tickets

4. Checkout!

5. Please print tickets and produce on the night. (No ticket, no entry)

Please contact us at hellofogs@outlook.com or grangefogstreasurer@gmail.com if you have
any issues booking.

The PTA Events platform charges a very small booking and platform fee which enables us to
use their platform. Please keep your confirmation and tickets safe. No refunds will be
given. In the event of cancellation of the event. all tickets will be valid for the future
date.

This is not a school supervised trip therefore please ensure you child is with you at all times.

Parking is very limited in the area. Walking is a great idea but if you must bring your car, please
park safely. Do not double park and do not block exits or the driveways of our neighbours.

Thank you for your support. We are looking forward to welcoming you all to our first family
event after lockdown!

The FOGS Committee

Haart sponsors Friends of Grange Schools
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